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MINUTES OF THE EXTRA ORDINARY FULL COUNCIL MEETING OF MARDEN 
PARISH COUNCIL HELD ON TUESDAY 25TH JANUARY 2022 IN THE OLD SCHOOL 
ROOM, GOUDHURST ROAD, MARDEN COMMENCING AT 7.30PM  
 

115/22 PRESENT 

Cllrs Adam, Besant, Boswell, Newton, Tippen (in the Chair) and Turner. The Deputy Clerk 

was also in attendance. 

 

116/22 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

Apologies were received from Cllrs Barker, Burton, Gibson, Robertson and Stevens. The 

Clerk also sent her apologies.  

 

In the Clerk’s absence the Deputy Clerk took the minutes. 

 

117/22 COUNCILLOR INFORMATION 

Register of Interest 

There were no registers of interest 

Changes to Declarations of Interest  

There were no changes to declarations of interest 

Granting of Dispensation 

There were no requests for dispensation 
 

118/22 BUDGET & PRECEPT 2022/23 

Budget 

Cllr Adam, as Chairman of the Finance Committee, updated Cllrs of discussions and 

decisions made by the Finance Committee and the proposed budget which had also been 

circulated to all Cllrs prior to this meeting. Cllrs agreed the proposed budget. 

Precept 

The proposed precept for 2022/23 was discussed at the Finance Committee meeting on 18th 

January and circulated to Cllrs prior to this meeting. Cllrs unanimously agreed the proposed 

precept of £168,004.40 (£77.55 per annum / £6,46 per month per Band D property – a rise of 

£2.98 per annum / 25p per month per Band D property).  

The Chairman signed the Maidstone Borough Council Precept form and Cllrs instructed the 

Deputy Clerk to scan and email to Maidstone Borough Council in the Clerk’s absence before 

the closing date of 31st January 2022. 
 

There being no further business the meeting closed at 7.40pm 
 

Date:   

 

Signed:  

 

Cllr Kate Tippen, Chairman 

Marden Parish Council 

Parish Office, Goudhurst Road 

Marden  

01622 832305 / 07376 287981 / clerk@mardenkent-pc.gov.uk / www.mardenkent-pc.gov.uk 
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